
 
 

 
NOTICES FOR ALL PARENTS 

Week Ending 9th February 2024 
 

 

Feeling Good Week 

It has been a great week and we have enjoyed seeing the children express themselves and 

celebrate uniqueness. Thank you for your support with our ‘Dress to Express’ day. It has been a 

perfect finale to our special week. If you would like to make a donation to Place2be, a children’s 

mental health charity, please click here.  Thank you. 

 

Volunteer Information Meeting 

Just a reminder that our next meeting will be on Tuesday 20th February at 2.30pm. We would like 
every volunteer to attend one of the meetings if you have not already done so. If you are thinking 
about volunteering and want to know more, please feel free to come along, too. Please complete 
the online form to confirm your attendance. 
 

Cool Milk 
We have been advised that the dairy is unable to deliver milk on Monday 19th February for those 
who have Cool Milk.  If you currently pay for your child’s milk, you will receive a credit on your 
account.   
 
Magazines 
We are collecting children’s magazines for our school library. Please pass any donations to Miss 
Gooding or Mrs Hill. 
 
Playground Mud Kitchen 
As we continue to develop our playground mud kitchen, we are accepting any donations of 
preloved and/or no longer needed kitchen utensils and pots/pans. Please direct any donations to 
the office. 
 

Half Term Holiday 
School and Nursery are closed for the half term break 12th – 16th February. We hope you have a 
good half-term holiday and we look forward to seeing you on Monday 19th February. 
 

Phase 2 of Pond Development 
If you are free between 10am and 2pm on Saturday 2nd March, we would welcome volunteers to 
help improve our pond area.  See this poster for more information.  
 

School Terms and Holiday Dates 2024/2025 

Please click here for next year’s terms and holiday dates. 

 

 
NOTICES FOR NURSERY PARENTS 

 

 
Tadpoles' children having school lunches 

Please note that payment for your child’s school lunch is now due for the first half of the Spring 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/holmesdale-school-1706272392000?newPage=true
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=69_mrBWLSES9AqSRdkyQoHqFP_p2E3tJoepWOr0zIBJUODhJRUlQTlpXVkw4WUJQRkswWDVMNUpSNCQlQCN0PWcu
https://holmesdale.ovw5.devwebsite.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=412&type=jpg
https://www.holmesdale.surrey.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=411&type=pdf


 

Term.  Please ensure that your child’s SCOPay account has been topped up before Monday 19th 

February 2024 to let us know that you wish to continue with school lunches. 

It has been a great half term – have a lovely break! 
 

  
NOTICES FOR RECEPTION PARENTS 

 

 

Maths Games 

Rabbits and Foxes: Please return all maths games on Thursday 22nd February.  

 

Space Food  

After half term, children will be exploring what it must be like to live in space. They will have the 

opportunity to taste ‘astronaut fruit’ and compare it to fruit we eat on Earth. Children will be eating 

fresh and freeze-dried bananas and strawberries. Please let your child's teacher know if your child 

suffers from allergies and you do not wish them to sample the fruit.  

 

 

      
 

We are collecting: 

• Junk modelling. (Junk modelling is very popular with our children and our stocks are very 

low!) Please remember not to include anything that has contained nuts/sesame seed 

products. 

• Foil. 

• Any broken/unwanted small appliances or items with screw/nuts/bolts. 

 

It has been a great half term – have a lovely break! 
 

 
NOTICES FOR YEAR ONE PARENTS 

 

 

Dip and Do Home Learning 

We have sent home ‘Dip and Do’ Home Learning activities that you may like to do with your child. 

The activities all relate to our topic for next half term, which is ‘Castles’. Please return your child’s 

Home Learning on Monday 11th March.  

Thank you. 

 



 

It has been a great half term – have a lovely break! 

 

  
NOTICES FOR YEAR TWO PARENTS 

 

 

Falcons PE Days 

After half term one of Falcons PE sessions will be changing from a Tuesday afternoon to a 

Monday afternoon.   

PE sessions from after half term will be as follows: 

Monday & Thursday 

 

It has been a great half term – have a lovely break!  
 


